
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Update 
Friday 9th December 

In School This Week… 
What a difference there’s been in the weather this week! The freezing weather is set to continue 
well into next week so please do remember to wrap up warm! 
All the children should have a warm coat in school and we do recommend tights, gloves and 
hats.  Don’t forget that girls are also welcome to wear grey school trousers if they wish, and that 
extra layers can be added to the PE kit during winter months too! 
Full details of our uniform are on our website here – GHPS School Uniform 
Please do make sure your child is in full school uniform including school shoes for the start of 
term in January.  
 
FRoGS Christmas Fete 
Don’t forget the Christmas Fete is tomorrow, it’s going to be a GREAT event! See the flyer below 
for details.  
 
Important Message - Church Visit on Monday 12th December 
All the children in Years 1-6 will be walking to St Michael’s and St Mary Magdelene’s Church, 
Easthampstead on Monday next week. 
The weather is predicted to be very cold, so please make sure your child has their coat, gloves, 
etc to keep warm on the way there and back! 
If you are a parent or carer who has volunteered to walk with us on the day – please come to the 
main school entrance by 9.15am, as we aim to be leaving school by 9.20am. 
We’re all really looking forward to a truly festive event (and some GREAT singing!) 
 
KS1 Christmas Performance 
This week the children in Key Stage 1 shared their Christmas performance of ‘The Sleepy 
Shepherd’ with the rest of the school and with their families.  All the children have really enjoyed 
learning the songs and the story for the performance and we hope all our parents, carers, 
grandparents, aunties, uncles and friends who came to see it were very proud of how well they 
have all done. 
 
Reception ‘Our First Nativity 
The children in Butterflies class will be performing ‘Our First Nativity’ on Tuesday 13th December 
and have been doing lots of rehearsals in school so they are ready to give a fantastic 
performance for all their grown-ups. 
 
End of Term next week 
Our last day of term will be Friday 16th December and school will  
finish at the earlier time of 2.15pm.  This change also means that  
after school club will finish at the earlier time of 4.45pm. 
 
Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 
 

 
Richard Ferris 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

https://www.greathollandsprimary.co.uk/page/?title=School+Uniform&pid=27
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